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Celebrate and Share sessions 
18th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Class RJL 

 
Instead of Display Evening, we will hold a sharing session for each class which one parent/carer 

may attend. We apologise that we cannot allow more but we are constrained by the need to keep 

numbers down, as per Government Guidance. These sessions will be held outside and offer parents 

an opportunity to spend time with their child looking at their school work and celebrating their 

success this year.  

 

Due to the current regulations, these sessions will be kept as class ‘bubbles’. Parents are required to 

wear a face covering and will need to be socially distanced throughout; we will arrange tables 

outside so you can sit with your child. We ask that only 1 adult attends and where possible no 

siblings attend. Parents/carers and pupils will need to remain seated and there will be no access to 

inside.  

 

We are hoping for sunshine but these sessions are subject to change in the case of inclement 

weather. All sessions will run from 2.15pm to 2.45pm so parents will still be able to collect other 

siblings at the end of the day.  

 

Class RJL is scheduled for 2.15pm on Friday 9th July. Please enter via the KS1 gate.  

 

If it looks like it is going to rain on the day of your child’s Celebrate and Share session, we will 

have to cancel but we will attempt to reschedule if at all possible. Please keep an eye on groupcall 

messages, especially on the day. 

 

We appreciate that parents/carers may be disappointed that we have had to cancel our Display 

Evening however we hope that our Celebrate and Share sessions go some way to making up for 

this. 

 

Thank you to everyone for your continuing support in keeping everyone safe.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs N Haslam-Davis 

 

Mrs N Haslam-Davis 

Headteacher 


